Messages for Remittance Advices dated March 11, 2021 – March 18, 2021
	to: eligible hospital and professional providers
	RE: 2020 Promoting Interoperability Meaningful Use Attestations

	Promoting Interoperability (formerly known as EHR) attestations for Meaningful Use - Stage 3, Payment Year 2020 for the State of Arkansas will be accepted starting October 1, 2020 through June 30, 2021.

All applications submitted by June 30, 2021 that require further review must be completed by July 31, 2021.

	to: all Providers
	RE: CARES Act Funding for Personal Protective Equipment (PPE) and Facility Cleaning

	For ELIGIBLE Adult Development Day Treatment Centers; Early Intervention Day Treatment Centers; Dentists; Independent Ambulances; Independent Primary Care Physicians; Independent Rural Health Care Agencies; Independent Therapy Practices; Other Independent Physicians; Outpatient Behavioral Health Agencies; Personal Care Agencies; Home Health Agencies; In-Home Hospice; Assisted Living Facilities; Residential Care Facilities; and Intermediate Care Facilities for Individuals with DD/ID:

Funding is available for the above-mentioned provider types for allowable costs associated with PPE and facility cleaning.  Reporting must be completed in accordance with program guidelines.  The report form is available at https://humanservices.arkansas.gov/covid-19/dhs-response-to-covid-19/updates-for-providers/.

	to: all Providers
	RE: DME Rate Changes Effective January 1, 2021

	For dates of service on or after January 1, 2021, Arkansas Medicaid will update the maximum unit reimbursement rate for the durable medical equipment codes that are subject to Section 1903(i)(27) of the Social Security Act. A mass adjustment will be processed in the future to correct the payment for the previously paid claims. All rates are published on the agency’s website: https://medicaid.mmis.arkansas.gov/Provider/Docs/fees.aspx.


If you need this material in an alternative format such as large print, please contact the Office of Rules Promulgation at (501) 396-6428.

Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at 1-800-457-4454 (toll-free) within Arkansas or locally and out-of-state at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicaid/Provider.
